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Consideration of Regional Growth Strategy Amendment to Update Population Projections

That the Planning and Protective Services Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District
Board:

a) That the feedback received during the consultation period on the proposed amendment to
update the CRD Regional Growth Strategy population, dwelling unit and employment
projections (Appendix C) be received; and

b) That staff be directed refer proposed Bylaw No. 4328, “Capital Regional District Regional
Growth Strategy Bylaw No. 1, 2018, Amendment Bylaw No. 1, 2019” for a period of 60 days to
the following municipalities, the Juan de Fuca Land Use Committee, and provincial and federal
departments and agencies for comment.

(NWA, except SGI & SSI)
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